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School Disco – We have organised a school disco to be held on Thursday 26th January in the KS1 

hall.  Times of the disco are as follows: 4:45-5:30pm for Reception, Years 1 and 2, 5:45-6:45pm for 

Years 3 and 4, 7:00-8:00pm for Years 5 and 6.   

 

If your child would like to attend, please pay £2.50 via 

ParentPay by end of day Tuesday 24th January.  (We need 

to know numbers attending in advance in order for us to 

ensure we have an acceptable number of adult helpers) 

The admission cost includes entertainment, snack and 

drink.   

 

Please remember mobile phones are not allowed to be 

brought to the disco and children must be collected by 

a responsible adult.   

 

 Star of the Week Reader of the Week 

Beesley Benjamin and Gracie Alice 

Benedict Aleks and Harry Erin S 

Finch Jamal and Silver Janith 

Haydock Alice and Ben Jessica 

Mary Grace and Phoebe Charlie R 

Marsden Alan and Demi-Jo Henry 

Rigby Noah and Nnennia Daniyal 

Roe Leo and Hallie Hannah-Leigh 

Southworth Amelia and Scarlett Harry A 

Ward Summer and Nyro Poppy 

Woodcock Jayden and Liam Armani 
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Winnie The Pooh Day - On Wednesday this week, Pre-school celebrated National Winnie 

the Pooh Day.  We had fun taking part in lots of Winnie the Pooh related creative activities 

and we prepared a picnic.  Our Pooh bear shaped sandwiches went down well! 
 
 
 
Community Larder – Please continue to support our local food bank by 
bringing into school an item of food each week.  The Community Larder 
is situated at the back of St Aidan’s Church Hall, on Station Road and 
provides food and support to individuals and families from Bamber 
Bridge, Clayton -le-Woods, Lostock Hall and Walton-le-Dale.  It is open 
Monday – Friday 9:30am – 11:30am and is dependent upon food 
donations from local Christian communities and schools.  Thank you for 
your continued donations. 

 

 

  


